Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are delighted that your child has shown an interest in being a Languages Ambassador in the school.
The Pupils Language Ambassador (PLA) Scheme Project was launched by CILT and Routes Cymru inn 2013/14.  The aim of the project is to train groups of pupils within schools to take ownership of promoting the value of foreign language learning.  The role is particularly important at this time, because as the demand for languages is increasing.  However, the numbers choosing to study a foreign language to GCSE level in Wales is among the lowest in Europe.
PLAs go on to organise events and activities within the school community in partnership with their teachers as well as outside bodies such as Business language Champions and Routes Cymru Student Language Ambassadors.  The project proved to be a great success in the schools who participated last year, bringing great benefits to the school as well as to the ambassadors themselves.  They claimed to have gained confidence and developed leadership and communication skills whilst also enjoying their new responsibilities.  Your child could also use this experience as evidence for the new Welsh Baccalaureate course or the Duke of Edinburgh awards.  
This year a training day for Pupil Language Ambassadors is being organised by Routes Cymru.  The event will be held on_______________________________ at ________________________.  Places are limited and your child has been successful in their application to attend.  

Lunch will be provided………

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours faithfully
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